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I am an attorney who will be representing Stephen D. Thornhill with regards to

the above noted matter. Mr. Thornhill would like to specifically voice his opposition to the

construction of a new wireless communications facility on a site located at Butler Hobbs

Road, Harned, Kentucky. Mr. Thornhill has several reasons while he is opposed to the

construction of the facility on this particular site. One reason is that he believes that said

site is too close to both the roadway and his property so as to significantly affect the

value of his adjacent property and itwill greatly decrease the value of the property. Mr.

Thornhill also believes such communications tower could adversely affect the health and

welfare of the adjacent property owners. In sum, Mr. Thornhill believes the

communications facility site should be moved to a different location that will less

adversely affect him, his land and his neighbors. Mr. Thornhill is just totally opposed to

such tower at its proposed location.

Sincerely,

Charles C.lVlattingly
Attorney-at-Law


